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Stars of the week 

3C Sophie 

3G Jeniah 

3T Jack 

4E Abi 

4F Emily 

4O Masha 

WN Terence 

5D TBA 

5P TBA 

5T TBA 

6B Jake 

6C Alby 

6H Grace 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been an absolute pleasure to become 
part of the MJS school community - thank 
you so much to all children, families and staff 
for making me feel so welcome.  

I'm extremely excited to have joined      
Moorlands and even though I have only been 
here for a short time so far, it is immediately 
obvious what a special place it is here.  

I particularly enjoy using technology in the 
classroom to enhance learning and 
love bringing my interests in sport into       
lessons  



 

Moorlands-more than just a school 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 12th October: Y5/6 disco (5.40pm-7.20pm) 

and y3/4 film night (5.30pm-7.30pm) 

Friday 13th October: Y5 Assembly  (9.10am) 

Friday 20th October: Break up for half term & end of 

term donuts 

Tuesday 31st October: Back to school 

Friday 10th November: 4O Class Assembly (9.10am) 

           FOM event Details to  

                  follow 

Friday 17th November: Y3 Assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 24th November: 6H Class assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 1st December: 5D Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 8th December: WN Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Lunch 

Friday 15th December: 4F Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Wednesday 20th December: Lower School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (9.10am) 

        Upper School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (2.30pm) 

Thursday 21st December: Upper School Christmas      

  Concert #2 (9.10am) 

   Lower School Christmas 

   Concert #2 (2.30pm) 

Thursday: 21st December: Break up end of term 

Monday 8th January: Back to school 

Winmarleigh Hall 

Yesterday we waved off some very excited year 5 
children ready for their residential trip to             
Winmarleigh Hall. This evening we expect to see the 
same faces looking a little more jaded but full of 
stories to tell that we’re sure will keep you enter-
tained all weekend! 

A big thank you must go to all the staff who have 
organised the trip and accompanied the children! 
Things like this couldn’t happen without their dedi-
cation. 

We hope you all have a good rest this weekend! 

 

Friends of Moorlands 

We're delighted to announce that our Upper School Disco has now sold out!  As we go to press, there are just a 
handful of tickets still available for our Lower School Film Night (both events on Thursday 12

th
 October) so you'll 

need to be quick if you're still hoping to secure a spot. 

Don't forget also that the deadline is fast approaching for end-of-term doughnuts.  Please order on ParentPay no 
later than midday on 12

th
 October.  

And, finally, we're excited to announce that our first family event of the new school year will be one of our absolute 
favourites - Bonkers Bingo! This whole-family event will be held on Friday 10

th
 November and tickets will go on 

sale next week.  Look out for more info very soon. 


